
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

November 14, 2012 

 

TO: All News Media 

 

FROM: Gary Puljas, Fire Inspector 

 

RE: FIRE INVESTIGATION AT 630 WATER STREET, EAU CLAIRE 

 

 

The on-scene fire investigation is complete at 630 Water Street.  The physical evidence that was 

gathered at the scene will now be analyzed.  This analysis will take an unknown period of time in 

order to completely identify any potential concerns.  We are unable to comment further on any of 

the evidence that was collected at this point as personnel continue to investigate the cause of the 

fire.  The property will be released to the owner today, November 14, for future 

renovation/demolition.  The cause of this fire is undetermined at this time. 


